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Charleston County Launches Search for New Cafeteria Vendor 
 
Charleston County Government is accepting bids from qualified vendors to operate the cafeteria at the Lonnie Hamilton, 
III Public Service Building (PSB) located at 4045 Bridge View Drive in North Charleston. The vendor would be responsible 
for morning and afternoon food service in a fully equipped commercial kitchen with customers inside the facility and in the 
surrounding area.  
 
Interested parties can submit a bid package to the Contracts and Procurement Department through the online portal: 
https://charlestoncounty.bonfirehub.com/portal. 
 
The cafeteria serves breakfast and lunch, Monday through Friday between 7:30 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. The facility includes 
commercial grade cooking and storage equipment available for use to the selected vendor. Additional information about 
the cafeteria space:  
 

• Total Square Footage:    2,944 sf 
• Dining Area (Interior):    1,800 sf 
• Serving/Food Prep/Office Area:   1,144 sf 
• Number of seats in interior dining area:  96     
• Number of seats in exterior dining area:  12  

 
Vendors can submit all questions in writing through the Bonfire Portal.   

----------- 
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